
 

 

 

 

 

Notice to Shareholders 

Brasilia, December 11, 2024 

 

BRB – Banco de Brasilia (BRB or Banco; B3: BSLI3 and BSLI4), in 

compliance with CVM Resolution n. 81/2022, inform its shareholders and the 

widespread market that the Ordinary General Meeting, initiated and suspended 

on 05.10.2024, was resumed and suspended on this date. Its continuation will 

happen at a timely date to be informed afterwards. 

Potential clarification may be requested through the electronic address 

ri@rbr.com.br and the telephone number +55 61 3409-2085. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BRB – Banco de Brasilia S.A. 

Dario Oswaldo Garcia Junior 

Chief Financial and Administrative Officer 

Chief Investor Relations Officer 

Iure Cavalcante Oliveira 

Investor Relations Manager 

Email: ri@rbr.com.br 

Website: http://ri.rbr.com.br 


